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WEBSITE INFORMATION 
 
The information contained in this website is for general information purposes only. Unless stated 
otherwise, the information is provided by the Royal Southampton Yacht Club Limited (RSYC) and 
whilst we make every reasonable effort to ensure that the information provided on this site is 
accurate, we make no representations, warranties or guarantees of any kind, express or implied, 
regarding the completeness, accuracy, reliability, satisfactory quality, fitness for a particular 
purpose, compatibility or security of information, products, services, or related graphics contained 
on the website for any purpose (or to third party information , products and services). Any reliance 
you place on such information is therefore strictly at your own risk. 
  
In no event will we be liable for any loss or damage including without limitation, indirect or 
consequential loss or damage, or any loss or damage whatsoever arising from use or loss of use of 
data or profits arising out of or in connection with the use of this website. 
  
Through this website you may be able to link to other websites which are not under the control of 
RSYC. We have no control over the nature, content and availability of those sites. Linking should 
not be taken as endorsement of any kind of the website linked to, including any products and 
services referred to in that website, nor does it imply that there is an association between RSYC 
and the operators of that website. RSYC cannot guarantee that these links will work all the time 
and has no control over the availability of linked pages. We advise you to read the privacy 
statements of other sites when you leave www.rsyc.org.uk 
  
Every effort is made to keep the website up and running smoothly. However, RSYC does not 
guarantee uninterrupted access to this website. RSYC does not accept any responsibility for any 
damages, which arise from the loss of use of this information. 
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